
Dawson (development), Barry

Sent: 03 August 2015 11:51

Subject: Re: 24C Iverson Road - 2015/3892

Hi Barry,  

 

Yes they will be.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Chris 

 

On 3 August 2015 at 11:49, Dawson (development), Barry rote: 

That’s fine, thanks Chris. 

  

One final question – can you clarify whether the rooflights will be flush with the roofslope? 

  

Regards 

  

Barry 

  


